
Standing Committee Changes approved at GFC on December 11, 2017 

• Definition added to Bylaws for Deans’ Council  
• “Nominated” changed to “Selected” for those bodies that GFC does not have control of 

the process (throughout Bylaws) 
• Aboriginal Education Committee renamed to Iniskim Education Committee and all other 

membership and policy name changes recommended by the Aboriginal Education 
Committee to GFC for approval at their November 21, 2017 meeting. [Standing 
Committee listing will be reordered in the Bylaws to alphabetize upon approval of the 
name change.]  

• Members for IEC, AQAC and Library must be Academic Staff Members of Deans’ Council. 
• Convocation Committee – removed budget duty as that is through the annual budget 

process.  
• Undergraduate Student Discipline, Graduate Student Discipline and Grade Appeal 

Committees powers and duties broadened to indicate applicable policies and 
procedures.  

• Student Awards Committee member was added.  

 


